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POM begins second phase of structural wiring for The
Sheffeld

September 21, 2007 - Front Section

"Peace of Mind Technologies, LLC (POM), known as a leader in telecom and security technology
systems, is starting the second phase of a high-end telecommunications infrastructure installation at
The Sheffeld, 322 West 57th St., a former rental building that has been converted to luxury
condominium residences," said Jon Ecker, president and CEO of POM.
The second phase entails the installation of cutting-edge voice data and cable in 233 renovated
units, spanning floors 16 through 58. The first phase comprised installations in units on the first 15
floors.
To complete the project, POM is continuing to set up telecommunications closets on every floor and
run lines into most of the 10 units occupying each floor. In addition, POM is running material for
future fiber optic systems, which will greatly increase telecommunications quality throughout the
building.
"The installations in the first phase went extremely well, especially considering the number of units
we were working in and the complexity of the project,” said Ecker. "These are very sophisticated
systems that will enable the residence to have the finest telecommunications systems available
today. The process is painstakingly detailed, but the initial phase on the first 15 floors clearly met
this very discerning developer's standards. We are please he has continued to retain us for the
second phase, which completes the project.”
The completion of the infrastructure installation is POM's third project at The Sheffeld. Last year, the
firm installed an advanced surrveillance system.
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